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Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 11th May, 2015.  

 
Dear Parent, 

 

 Congratulations to Emer Devlin, Chantelle McCaffrey, Saidhbh Taggart, Aimee 

Welsh and Rafal Rostocki who received the Sacrament of Confirmation  in       

St. Macartan’s Church, Augher on Saturday, 9th May. I’m sure you will agree 

that they participated in all aspects of the ceremony with great reverence and that 
they answered questions intelligently.  
 

 An additional note will be sent out on Wednesday of this week. 
 

 The fortnightly Library Van will return to school on Monday, 18th May.  
 

 The Year Six after-school Homework Club will resume tomorrow, 12th May. 

Tuesday, 2nd June will be the final Year Six Homework Club this year. A Year 7 

Homework Club will start in September.  
 

 The St. Ciaran’s Entrance Test has been arranged for Friday, 29th May, 

2015. Further information to follow shortly.  
 

 Our Fun Night will also take place on Friday, 5th June from 6pm to 8pm. 
Further details to follow shortly.  

 

 Pupils are completing their Annual Standardised Tests over the next fortnight. 
Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible if your child is going 
to be absent from school during this time to minimise any disruption to testing. 
 

 First Holy Communion will take place in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra on 
Saturday, 23rd May @ 12pm. Further details to be sent out on Wednesday of 
this week.  
 

 Please find attached a flyer regarding Eskra Community Associations ‘Library In A 
Box. 
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 Eskra Community Art Group’s workshops will resume on Sunday, 17th May 

from 4pm to 6pm. Spaces are limited so please contact Marisa Beattie as soon as 
possible to book. 
 
Mob: 07774854777 
 
House:  0288285567751 
 
The other workshops will take place on: 
 
Sunday, 24th May 
 
Sunday, 31st May 
 
Sunday, 7th June 
 
Sunday, 14th June 
 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  


